
From: "Karrie D. Kulla" <kdkulla@sheriff.martin.fl.us> 

Date: May 6, 2020 at 12:27:07 PM EDT 

To: "gail@floridaactioncommittee.org" <gail@floridaactioncommittee.org> 

Subject: Public records request 

  

Good afternoon, 

  

In reference to the attached request, we do not have a written policy for your request. However, the 

point of contact for sex offenders and predators is Det. Brieske and he can be reached at 772-220-7155. 

  

  

Thank you. 

  

  

Karrie Kulla 

Office of Sheriff William D. Snyder 

Martin County Sheriff’s Office 

Records Manager 

800 S.E. Monterey Rd.  

Stuart, Florida 34994 

Phone: (772) 220-7057 

http://www.sheriff.martin.fl.us/ 

  

  

  

IMPORTANT WARNING:  This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to whom it is 

addressed and may contain information that is privileged and confidential.  The disclosure of which is 

governed by applicable law.  If the reader of this e-mail is not the intended recipient, or the employee or 

agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 

distribution, or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.  If you have received this e-mail by 

error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy the related message. 

 


